
SIR MUTHA SCHOOL 

22nd April 2022. 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Sir Mutha School! 

World Book and Copyright Day is celebrated around the world on the 23rd 

of April every year. 

To commemorate this day the Literary Club of our school has organised a 

variety of competitions for the students of Upper Kindergarden to class X 

and XII on Monday the 25th of April 2022. 

Please find below the poster with the topics selected for each class. 

We encourage all our students to participate enthusiastically. 

 

Thanking you 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs. Vimla Prabhu 

Principal 


